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Question: Would the Borough consider having more than three retailers if they 

all score high on your application review and have secured a properly zoned site? 

Answer: No. At this time, we are not considering allowing more than three 

cannabis retailers in the Borough.  

 

Question:   Once a license is secured and a store is operational, can the business 

be sold and the license transferred to a new owner? 

Answer: No. As per Borough Code, licenses will not be transferable. 

 

Question:  Once a license is secured and a store is operational, can the business 

be moved to another location within the allowable zoning? 

Answer: Currently, we are focusing our attention on new applications. 

However, should a licensed business want to move to another acceptable location 

after their store is operational, this may be allowed pending Planning Board review 

and approval. 

 

 

 


